
 

July 12, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0054 Hydro Ottawa Ltd – Application for 2012 Rates_______________ 
 
PowerStream Inc. is applying for observer status in the above-noted proceeding.  
 
PowerStream Inc. has a vested interest in observing rate applications being presented to 
the Board.  As all LDCs in the province will be before the Board in due course, it is 
important to the company and to our customers that we follow these hearings.  
 
In an attempt to reduce the amount of paper printed, PowerStream requests to only 
receive electronic copies of the materials filed by the applicant and subsequent 
intervenors.  
 
PowerStream requests that documents filed with the Board in the proceeding be served as 
follows: 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Manager, Regulatory & Government Affairs 
PowerStreamRegulatory@powerstream.ca 
161 Cityview Blvd., 
Vaughan, Ontario  L4H 0A9 
Phone: 905-532-4527 
Cell: 416-993-3976 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Manager – Regulatory and Government Affairs 
 
cc: Patrick Hoey – Hydro Ottawa 
      Frederick Cass – Aird & Berlis LLP 
  


